
    ELTON PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY  NEWSLETTER  

                 Love learning, Love life, Always aiming high  
 

Friday 18th February 2022  
 

Contact us: Tel:01244 667750         Email: admin@elton.cheshire.sch.uk        Visit: www.elton.cheshire.sch.uk  
 

You can keep up to date with all the latest school news by following us on twitter@EltonPrimary 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY                                            LETTERS  

Half Term - School closes Fri 18th Feb & reopens Mon 28th Feb        

World Book Day -  Thursday 3rd March                                               

Friends of Elton Meeting - Thursday 3rd March                                  

Friends of Elton Disco  - Friday 18th March                                         
 

FRIENDS OF ELTON  

Friends of Elton would like to invite parents and carers to join them on Thursday 3rd March to help plan 

future events and fund raising ideas. The meeting will be held in school from 6pm, everyone welcome. 

WORLD BOOK DAY  

On Thursday 3rd March, we will be celebrating World Book Day. Children can come to school in their own 

clothes and bring a book they no longer want, that they would like to donate to a book swap.  

We would also like to invite parents into school to read with their child in the classroom for half an hour 

from 9am, you can access  school via the playground.  
 

HALF TERM FUN 

Over half term Cheshire West and Chester libraries have lots of fun free events for you child to take 

part in. For more information please see www.ticketsource.co.uk/cwaclibraries 
 

WEBSITE QUESTIONNAIRE 

Thank you to everyone who has completed and returned the questionnaire. A Term time Tab has now 

been added. All other requested will be added to the new design.  
 

MENU CHANGE 

Monday 28th February, there is a menu change Option 1 will be Chicken burger, not Sausage and mash.  
 

THIS WEEKS WINNING TEAM IS DEE ALL CHILDREN IN THIS TEAM CAN WEAR  

THEIR OWN CLOTHES ON FRIDAY 4TH MARCH   
 

STAR OF THE WEEK 

 Well done to this weeks ‘Stars’. 

Pre-sch/Nurs: Whole Class      Y3: Nathan                                                

      Rec: Naomi                Y4: Taylor                                                                 

 Year 1: Cienna                Y5: Chloe                    

   Year 2: Theo               Y6: Zane 
 

W/C 28th February is Menu 2 
 

We hope you have a lovely Half Term break 

School reopens on Monday 28th February  
 


